

Dear Parent/Carer,

One of the biggest priorities ever since the outbreak of the Coronavirus began to affect schools a few weeks ago was to ensure good communication. We know that a vacuum can soon fill with fear and so we have tried our best to communicate as much as possible with learners, staff, parents and other stakeholders.

Our Pastoral teams continue to be in regular contact with a number of learners and their families and I know a large number of our young people have been discussing their learning remotely with their teachers. I have also been very grateful for the feedback you have provided as we work together to get through these unprecedented times.

As we begin the Easter holidays, our staff will be encouraged to spend the time with their families and therefore, will not be responding in the way that they have so far. This does not mean that we are not still there for you, if you need us. The following email addresses will continue to be monitored several times throughout each day:

- RemoteLearning@holderness.academy
- office@holderness.academy

Online Safety is an important consideration for us all but even more so now. There are a number of useful links to help keep your child safe online:

- https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
- https://www.getsafeonline.org/
- https://www.actionfraud.police.uk/

There is also more information available on our website.

Take care

Mr S Wilson Headteacher

